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I should not need to advise your committee about the disaster that is the Rozelle Interchange.  If 
any of you have tried to use it with GPS you will have found that the peak hour delays in most 
directions are unmanageable and the merging and demerging of traffic is absolutely dangerous. 
 
My trip from Five Dock to Pyrmont at 9.15 a.m. this morning was showing '+7minutes' above 
the GPS estimate because of extremely heavy traffic.  Needless to say I diverted to use local 
streets but those drivers even 100 metres in front of me were unlucky enough to be stuck in this 
priority traffic route  as they had no escape options 
 
What a disaster of bad planning - it needs to be fixed URGENTLY.  
 

 
 




